From: Sean Gehin

Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 8:33 AM
To: All Village Staff E-mail list

Cc: Village Board

Subject: Street Foreman Position

Good Morning,

We are excited to announce that Bob Lamine has been promoted to the Street Foreman position. Most
recently Bob has served as the full time mechanic for the Village for 21 years. Bob’s technical expertise
and leadership skills will suit him well in his new position. We are all looking forward to seeing him
achieve great things in his new role here at the Village of Allouez.

Bob’s new work cell phone number will be 1-920-621-8405.
Respectfully,

Sean J. Gehin, P.E.

Director of Public Works

Village of Allouez, WI
(920) 448-2802



